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Thank you to everyone who has said they can bring their children to Shard End Park to 
perform at the Shard End Games.  
 
In addition to performing, the children will also have the opportunity to take part in the 
activities taking place, we hope they will be able to join in. 
 
Please see below for further guidance and arrangements for the day: 
 

 Arrive at Shard End Park at 2:00pm 

 Children should wear their full Hillstone PE kit 

 Please meet Mr Farr and Ms Sparrow at the access lane and gate that runs parallel to 
Walsham Croft, the what three words precise address for this is: 
 https://what3words.com/planet.tries.club 

 From this entrance, please head to the information point 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

https://what3words.com/planet.tries.club

